Mr. Forrest G. Allen ; —L

I wag greatly pleased to have & few words with you that
evening in the Morrison Hotel as I dropped in there on speculation
of such a pleasure during the interim T had between a business call
in that part of the city and a meeting scheduled to start half an

hour or so later.
With begt of good wishes and personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

E. é. Stvateler
mn- Associate Editor




